
ANNOUNCEMENT CONCERNING BASKETBALL GAMES AT  

MARTIN’S MILL 

2020-2021 

 

1. Most Pre-District basketball home games will take place with tickets 

being sold at the gym on game night as we have in the past.  However, 

ticket sales may cease if capacity is reached.  To eliminate 

overcrowding, please come just to watch your student play. 

 

2. Masks will be required for all in attendance.  Those without masks will 

not be admitted into the gym.  Please practice social distancing in the 

gym.  Seats are marked for individual seat holders. 

 

3. All Martin’s Mill spectators will need to be seated on the home side of 

the gym.  The entire visitor side of the gym will be for visiting teams. 

 

4. Concession stands will be open, but the food items will be limited most 

nights.  All food and drinks must stay in the foyer.  Only water is 

allowed in the gym. 

 

5. HELP US OUT BY BRINGING EXACT CHANGE FOR THE GAME! 

JV/Varsity – $4 adult, $2 student Junior High - $2 adult, $1 student 

 

6. For the following dates (11/20, 12/15, and 12/21) and all District games, 

tickets will be distributed to players with the remaining tickets being 

available in the Administration Office prior to the game.  There will be 

more information about these games in the future.  

 

7. No passes will be distributed or accepted at games this year.  Employees 

working gate, table, or concession will not be charged to enter. 


